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NEW TEMPORARY INCENTIVE 

TO PLASTIC COLLECTORS 

SOGHU was informed of the problem of the significant increase in costs linked to the recovery 

and processing of plastic as part of its program. 

To compensate for the increased costs of transporting the plastic products concerned, the board of 

directors approved the establishment of a temporary incentive for the collection of plastic for 

all plastic collectors registered with SOGHU of 0.75 $ per kg of plastic covered by the 

program, for the period from September 1 to December 31, 2023. At the end of this period, 

SOGHU will reassess the market situation. 

Procedure for paying these incentives: 

To receive payment, the collector will send with his claim an invoice corresponding to the 

quantities of plastic delivered by the collector. 
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